
 

 

 

 

 
 

Welcome to the March FISCH BITES. This month the UK celebrates Mother’s 

Day. We believe every FISCH child has the right to a caring family and we 

endeavour to place each child back with their relatives as well as support them 

with their education and physical welfare. 

   

 

FISCH Choir 
The choir continues to meet every Saturday 

and Sunday for praise songs and practice. 

Hallelujah! 

Imani 
Imani is a deaf girl who has recently 

received a hearing aid from Derek and 
Ruth Osborn and the Team. She is 

entering Form III this year, The hearing 
aid has made a great difference to her 
learning at school, evident from her 

exam results in 2011. We wish the best 
for Imani and hope the hearing aid 

serves her well. 

 

 

 

FISCH on Air Part 2!! 
Do you remember reading in 

the February Bites that a 
journalist from Overcomers 

Radio Iringa visited the 
Saturday Club at the Drop-In-

Centre on the 28th Jan? The 
radio station invited calls in 

from the public but there were 
so many that the radio station 

has had to organise another 
show, and asked Mote in for a 

Q&A session! Many people 
were congratulating Mote and 

the FISCH Team. Mote 
explained that it’s about the 

comminuty all working 
together and asked people to 
direct any street children they 
meet to FISCH. Well done the 

Tanzania FISCH Team!! 
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“For you created my inmost being; you knit me together in my 

mother’s womb”  - Psalm 139.13 
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FISCH Football Programme 
FISCH has started a football team 

programme upon request by the kids and 
youth. The FISCH Team are currently 

looking into buying some football jerseys 
for the kids.  

 


